
Protocol for Student Travel 
 
In an effort to insure our students achieve academic success the following traveling protocol has 
been implemented:  
 
For students only utilizing student activity fees (not club funds): 
 

1. Students cannot miss more than three full days of classes to attend any conference. (each 
semester)  
 
a. If a student travels after classes during a given day that day is not counted 

 
2. Students must meet the GPA requirements to travel (should GPA be noted) 

 
3. Students cannot be on probation or suspension to be able to travel. 

 
4. Students must be accompanied by an MATC employee 

 
5. Attendance at a state call meeting (for example WSG) the number of days missing class 

can be increased by two days.  
 
This is being implemented to keep students on their academic track since our mission is similar 
to the college mission to see students graduate. 
 
This would involve as many students as possible with participating in not just campus events but 
state-wide and national activities.   
 


